
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: December 28, 2023 Bulletin #: E-06-23 

TO: Disabled Veteran Business Enterprises (DVBEs) 
Small Businesses (SBs) 
Small Business and DVBE Advocates 
Small Business Advisory Council Members 
CalVet DVBE Advisory Council Members 
Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: New Target Area Contract Preference Act (TACPA) Vendor Training 

PCOs & PACs: Please share this information with your department’s designated TACPA liaison. 
 
This broadcast bulletin announces a new vendor training video for the Target Area 
Contract Preference Act (TACPA) program aimed to raise awareness of TACPA program 
benefits and to increase opportunities for California-based companies in distressed areas 
by providing guidance to vendors doing business with the state.  
 
The TACPA vendor training video is a self-paced module that vendors can view at their 
leisure to learn how to navigate the TACPA program and complete the necessary 
application forms.  
 
The training video can be accessed on the Procurement Division and TACPA webpages. 

 
For additional information and/or questions regarding TACPA, please contact:  
 

TACPA Program 

TACPA@dgs.ca.gov 

 

https://www.dgs.ca.gov/PD
https://www.dgs.ca.gov/PD/Services/Page-Content/Procurement-Division-Services-List-Folder/Request-Target-Area-Contract-Preference
mailto:TACPA@dgs.ca.gov

